
 
 
 

Photo credit: Burning of the Land #23, 2018 by Veronica Mungaloon Hudson.  Veronica Mungaloon Hudson participated in our 

2018 ‘RAW’: Indigenous art and music exhibition in Melbourne. 

 

 

Exhibition for Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander artists 

 

 

‘RAW’: Indigenous art and music exhibition – October 2019 – Brisbane 

Norton Rose Fulbright is a global law firm. We provide 
the world’s preeminent corporations and financial 
institutions with a full business law service. We have 
more than 4,000 lawyers and other legal staff based in 
Europe, the United States, Canada, Latin America, Asia, 
Australia, the Middle East and Africa. 

As part of our commitment under our Reconciliation 
Action Plan we are proud to be hosting our next annual 
‘RAW’ Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander art and 
music exhibition in Brisbane in October 2019. 

 
All of the artwork will be for sale 
with 100 per cent of the proceeds 
going to the artists. 

We are looking to showcase around five artists and one 
musician or music group.  If you are interested in 
exhibiting your work (all mediums will be considered 
e.g. canvas, photography, sculptures, textiles etc), 
please email Leanne Collingburn, National Pro Bono 
Executive, RAPWG Co-Chair 
leanne.collingburn@nortonrosefulbright.com with 
information about the type of art works you produce, 
your contact details and any questions you might have 
about the exhibition. 

View the video from last year’s event in Melbourne here. 

 

Applications close July 15, 2019. 

 

Law around the world 
nortonrosefulbright.com 
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mailto:leanne.collingburn@nortonrosefulbright.com
https://youtu.be/v0mmXsXqm3Y

